February 8, 2022

Dear California School Administrator,

Let's keep students healthy and learning in classrooms by immunizing them against flu and COVID-19. With flu and COVID-19 still spreading, it's not too late to let parents and guardians know that both vaccines are available for children 6 months of age and older, including the updated (bivalent) COVID-19 booster. It is safe, effective, and convenient to receive flu and COVID-19 vaccines at the same visit. Encourage them to get their kids vaccinated using these template letters robocall messages, and more resources below.



We appreciate all that you do to help our communities stay healthy and safe!

More Resources:

- Flu & COVID-19 poster
- Fight the Flu. Get Vaccinated! toolkit (CDPH)
- Fight Flu toolkit (CDC)
- Protect Children at High-Risk for Flu
- Don't Wait Vaccinate! toolkit (CIC)

Shots For School



California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 850 Marina Bay Pkwy Richmond CA 94804 View In Browser

Copyright @Microsoft Dynamics, All right reserved. 850 Marina Bay Parkway, Bldg P Richmond CA 94804 Unsubscribe